
Notice of Motion 
 

Council Meeting 19 April 2018 
 

Torwood Street, Torquay – Compulsory Purchase Order (Council Decision) 
 
This Council notes that the derelict building on lower Torwood Street, Torquay has acted 
as a blight on Torquay Harbourside for too many years and been an awful eye sore for  
locals and visitors alike. 
 
If there is not certainty as to the future development of the site by 23 April 2018, then this 
Council instructs the Director of Corporate Services and Operations to undertake a review 
as to the possibility of utilising a Compulsory Purchase Order for lower Torwood Street, 
Torquay, and make recommendations to the Council accordingly. 
 
 
 
Proposer: Councillor Darling (M) 
Seconded: Councillor Long 


